Health and Hygiene and COVID 19 Protocols at Tokyo International Schools

e Only staff and students are allowed on campus on a regular basis. Everyone
else coming on to campus needs special permission from a member of the
Leadership Team.

« Upon arrival on campus everyone must wash their hands (MEXT
recommendation for regular hand washing) and show their completed health
card to a staff member on duty prior to entering any of the buildings. (The
health card is directly translated from the version given to us by the Minato
ward health office). If you have even one symptom on the card you are not
allowed to come to school. This is true for staff and students.

o While on campus everyone must wear a mask at all times except when eating
or drinking. While eating and drinking people are not allowed to talk. (Minato
ward health office recommendation)

« Windows are left open all day for ventilation (MEXT recommendation is at least
10 minutes every hour)

o Tables and desks are cleaned at lunch time by students and at the end of the
day by cleaning staff. (MEXT recommendation is once a day but students eat
lunch in their classrooms so we always have them clean the tables at that
time).

o Students wash their hands after recess at 10:30am and after lunch at
1:.00pm. (MEXT recommendation for regular hand washing)

Suspected case of COVID 19 Protocols at Tokyo International Schools

« If you have COVID 19 symptoms or have been in contact with someone
diagnosed with COVID 19 you must inform the Head of School and the School
Nurse.

. You then must call the Minato ward health office to receive guidance and

instructions. The number is 03-3455-4461 (8:30-17:15 Monday through Friday)

and English is available.

After talking to the health authorities contact the Head of School and School

Nurse again to let them know what guidance was given.

The Head of School informs staff and the community as necessary.
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